
Great Falls Growth Policy Steering Committee Meeting Summary 
 
May 8th, 2025  
Commission Chambers, Civic Center 
 
Attendance 

Steering Committee Members: 
Rick Tryon 
Heather Hoyer 
Brett Doney 
Kris Cron 
Ryck Cayer 
Stephanie Erdmann 
Tom Heisler 
Wayne Klind 
Carol Bronson 
Mike Hallahan 
Abigail Hill 
 
Staff/Consultant:  
Brock Cherry 
Alaina Mattimiro 
Andrew Finch 
Allison Mouch 
 
General Public: 
Commissioner Shannon Wilson 

 
 
Overview 
The meeting began at 3:30 PM with an introduction to the meeting by Planning & Community 
Development Director Brock Cherry. Mr. Cherry prompted Steering Committee members to discuss the 
newly created Public Engagement Report and any impressions they had on the document.  
 
Mr. Cherry and Ms. Mouch then turned the discussion to the Growth Policy vision statement and 
principles. The group considered the proposed draft, created by the consultant and City staff team, and 
made suggestions and edits.  
 
Mr. Cherry presented the Steering Committee with a ‘homework’ task of drafting growth policy 
principles to have ready at the next meeting, to be held in July.  
 
Although there was no specific recorded public comment, Commissioner Shannon Wilson participated in 
the discussion at the end of the meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 PM. 


